
 

On Sunday 23 April, we’ll be embarking on a circular walk starting and ending 
at Hilldrop Community Centre to celebrate the green spaces of Islington! 

 
Our volunteer gardeners at Hilldrop have been developing our own green  

oasis in a former car park outside the centre as part of  Greening the Grey,  
a project to develop more enjoyable open-air spaces for the community.  

With help from some amazing funders we were able to get the project up  
and running in 2022.  

 
We now have the Hilldrop Wildlife Garden to share with residents. But we do 

need donations to continue the work on planting and aftercare. 
 

Spring is here and on Sunday 23rd April, we will set off at 11.00 to walk 5K  
exploring  green  spaces around Hilldrop Community Centre. 

 

sponsor the walk and donate for Hilldrop Wildlife Garden  

https://www.hilldrop.org.uk/donate 

 

The walk will begin and end at  Hilldrop Community Centre,  

Community Lane, Hilldrop Road, N7 0JE 

Sunday 23rd April 2023 at 11.00am 

Email:  secretary@hilldrop.org.uk  Tel: 020 7607 9453 
 

Come and Join Us! 

Greening The Grey In Islington 

Join us for a Spring Walk exploring 
our local green spaces! 

https://www.hilldrop.org.uk/donate
mailto:secretary@hilldrop.org.uk

